
Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter  2015-September 

 

  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  

Wednesday, October 19
th

 @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 
 

*** As of press time, we are still looking for an agenda for the October meeting *** 

 

We should come up with something but are still looking for ideas and suggestions for 

future meetings.  If you have a virtual shop tour, a tool or process you would like to see 

demonstrated please bring these ideas to the meeting on the 19
th
.  If you have something 

we can use for the October meeting email me at  PAWSecretary@gmail.com   

 

Make sure to bring all your show and tell items and I look forward to seeing everyone. 

 

 

September 16 Meeting Notes:  President, Khalid Mohammad called the meeting of 29 

members to order.  Jim Seelye reported on the success of the Marigold project and 

presented the proceeds of $1,270 to Crittenton CEO Jeff Gress. 

 

Jeff thanked all of the membership for their efforts and participation at Marigold and 

gracefully accepted some of the unsold items to be sold at Crittenton’s “Festival Of 

Trees” benefit November 20 thru 22.  This event will be held at the 1
st
 Federal Life 

Together facility at Sheridan and War Memorial in Peoria. 

 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett has reported the sum of $2254.14 in the 

club’s savings account and an additional $34.28 in checking.  Those figures reconciled 

with the CEFCU statement dated 09/12/2015.  

 

Norm noted that he is collecting annual club dues of $20.  See him at the next meeting or 

mail a check made payable to the Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club c/o Norm Bartlett, 

1017 S. Maxwell Rd., Peoria, IL 61607-1046.  If you have questions, please call Norm at 

309-697-4341.   

 

Woodworker’s Shop Event:  Jason Snyder announced The Woodworker's Shop will be 

having an open house the 2nd weekend of November and he has invited us to participate 

as we have before.  There will also be a "silent auction" with the proceeds going to St. 

Judes.  Jason asked that everyone bring their donations to the October meeting. 

 

Drawings: Mark Kiesel was the lucky winner of the 50/50 drawing and Khalid 

Mohammad won the $35 Woodworker’s Store Gift Card. 
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Show & Tell:   
 

 A.J. Gatzemeyer:  A. J. brought in one of his beautiful 

clocks, this one made of pine.  Another fine Arts & 

Crafts design. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Khalid Mohammad:  Kahlid brought in a cherry vase 

he fashioned referencing an article from Woodsmith 

magazine.     

 

 Rich Espe: Rich brought in an extremely well detailed 

“hook and ladder” truck.  The truck was modeled in 

Maple and Walnut and took over a month to make.  

Details came from a “Toys and Joys” pattern.  Great job 

Rich!! 
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Les Linton:  Les brought in the sign he made for the Marigold festival booth made on his 

new CNC machine.  Still working the bugs out, but getting pretty good results. 

 

Mark Pedesky: Mark brought his recently acquired and tested locking miter bit set.  It 

may not have been as fool-proof as advertised but with some "getting used to it," good to 

excellent joinery can be achieved.  Set-up, material size, testing and adjusting are all 

critical. 

 

 

Program:  Russ Marie put on an excellent presentation showing the features and benefits 

of using the Kreg, pocket hole joinery systems.  Russ noted that glue is most often 

unnecessary using the Kreg system. 
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Screw projecting is a critical consideration when using the system in situations where a 

screw can pop through the face of the joined piece.  Russ uses small Formica sample 

chips to set up his system which helps to eliminate that headache.  As with most of our 

processes, test on scrap before getting to the “good stuff”. 
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New Contact Information 

 
President - Khaled Mohammad – 309-868-6399 – K6613199@ICLOUD.COM  

Vice President – A.J. Gatzemeyer - 309-263-8781 - ajgatz@gmail.com  

Secretary-Newsletter – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  

Librarian - Bill Wiese – 309-635-5401 – bwiese@telstar-online.net  

Refreshments-Mark Pedesky - 309-692-1552 - markpadesky@comcast.net  

Web Master - Dave Esme - dhesme@comcast.net 
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